
PTO Newsletter, 4-11-2017 

 

Good morning, as we are heading towards summer, we are getting ready for some of our best 

days here at CRA. Please put Friday, April 21 from 6-8 p.m. on your calendar for Art Night. 

 

Art Night is less than two weeks away and we could really use some extra volunteers to make 

sure everyone has a great time.  You don’t have to be an artist to be a help to the Art 

Committee.  We could really use folks to help us set up and take down.  And if you want to hang 

out and work in one of the project rooms for an hour or so that would be great too.  Please visit 

Sign Up Genius to sign up for a shift.  Any little bit helps.  This is one of the students favorite 

nights at Canyon Rim so help us continue this great 

tradition.  Link: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-artnight 

CRA receives 4-8% of the total purchase amount when you go through the Amazon link on the 

CRA homepage before you complete your purchase. This is an easy way to contribute to our 

school.  

 

If you have any questions about Art Night or Amazon or anything else, please email Alicia West 

at alijwest@gmail.com 

 

 

x-apple-data-detectors://2/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-artnight
mailto:alijwest@gmail.com

